RE: City of San Marcos Letter of support for revised food ordinance

Dear Mr. Wright

Please let this letter serve as a vote of support for the recent revised food ordinance changes for the city of San Marcos. I own a push cart business and have been operating in the city for the past 13 years and I support the rule changes you are implementing. Thank you for allowing us to contribute suggestions throughout the process. I appreciate you allowing some flexibility in your interpretation of the State laws that have a good amount of common sense. Looking forward to another 13 years of doing business in the city of San Marcos.

Sincerely,

Thomas M Tucker

Owner/ Imagine Distributors LLC

PO Box 126 Fischer, TX 78623